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ÉCVS NEWS
MAY 2022

April 27 to May 8 -
Virtual Book Fair

May 2-13 Jay Stoller
residency

May 4 - Preschool Party
May 11 - Kindergarten
Information Zoom

May 13 Drumming
Concerts

May 23 - Victoria Day 
 NO SCHOOL

June 15 & 16 Ready Set
Go Kindergarten Event

Well that was an April we won’t forget! Thank you to all the
parents for your patience and understanding with storm days
& bus changes. We are grateful that everyone remained safe
with the unpredictable road conditions.  Hoping May will
bring sunshine and warm temperatures for our upcoming tree
planting.  We will be planting bushes and trees along the back
fence to provide more shade on our playground.
May is also Math Month and we have a variety of activities
planned for the students.  They will be involved in problem
solving, estimation and various math games throughout the
month. Parents can get involved by challenging their kids at
home with math questions.
NEXT YEAR'S KINDERGARTEN PARENTS: We have a
Kindergarten-Information Zoom meeting planned for May
11th at 7:00. All new K parents will receive the link the
morning of the 11th. Ready Set Go activities for new
Kindergarten students will be June 15th & 16th, you and your
child will have an opportunity to visit the school and
participate in various activities. 
GRADE 3 ENGLISH & GRADE 4 FRENCH IMMERSION STUDENTS
will start some transition activities with Ecole Arthur Meighen
staff this week.  Parents can watch for an email with more
information about the move to EAMS for the fall.

Erin Mauws
Paula Neill

A little something the Easter Bunny left behind!

Good Riddance?



JUST BEAT IT!

THANK YOU!

We are excited to welcome Jay Stoller to ÉCVS May 2-14 to teach our grades 1-4 students
hot to play the African drum (djembe).  Jay has been teaching African drumming to
people all over the province for 20 years, and has been to some of our PlaP schools
including ÉCVS in previous years.  We are also excited to share out performance with our
families as we welcome you to watch our final performances in the gym on May 13. 
 Students will be part of/playing in one of 3 concerts that day. Stay tuned to social media
and your child's online platform for more details about the time.  We also plan on
recording these performances and posting them on the learning platforms in case you
are unable to attend.

A Jumping Success
École Crescentview students are

excited to have raised $2250 for the
Heart and Stroke Foundation this

year!

Top Jumpers

Over 100 consecutive jumps!

 Didn't get your order in?  We have
boxes for sale in the office.  Get

yours today.  $33.00
204-857-3475



I am glad Summer
is coming.  I look
forward to going

to my
campground to

swim. In the
winter, the slide

is cold and
sometimes you

hurt yourself!            
-Kai Archer 2A

James would like to remind
everyone to bring a water bottle to
school every day.  Plastic cups are

not good for the Earth.



Pssst....Calling all children
born in 2017!  Pass it on!







K registration on now!

Kindergarten Info Night
May 11

English and French Immersion Welcome
Via Zoom

Missed the Bookfair?
Mrs. Palmer is holding the Virtual portion 

of the Bookfair open until May 8th!

https://virtualbookfairs.scholastic.ca/pages/5184361








